
Certificate of 
HONORARY MEMBERSHIP 

 
Let it be known that on this day, the 7th of December, 2015, the Northeastern 

Mosquito Control Association has awarded to 

Paul Capotosto 
Honorary Membership, with all associated benefits and honors. 

 
 

Signed, 
 

Priscilla Matton 
Priscilla Matton,  NMCA President 


